Bill Goodman

Subject: FW: L'DOR

From: Howard@hellmanmanagement.com <howard@hellmanmanagement.com>
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 9:11 AM

To: Howard@hellmanmanagement.com

Subject: L'DOR

Good morning,

We appreciate your continued interest in our project as well as your RFI’s.

We will do our best to have all open RFI’s addressed by mid-week.

It further should be noted that we are extending the bid date one week to 10/26.

Howard Hellman
Head Coach
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